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WESTLODGEAVE 

Dear Residents of 103 and 105 West Lodge,  

 

We are pleased to advise that Phase 2 of the parking restoration project has been completed and we are 

on schedule to commence with the third and final phase (Phase 3). This will be the final relocation* of any 

vehicles prior to completion in December 2020. 

 

As per previous stages, some vehicles will be required to temporarily be relocated on Friday, September 

11th as we complete the final phase. We kindly ask that you move your vehicles on this date as fences will 

be installed on Tuesday September 15th to block the area of construction.  

 

Please Note: the garage entrance access point and exit from the courtyard will be temporarily closed 

and the key fob access point, as well as, the doors through the courtyard will not be operational during 

Phase 3. The garage will be only vehicle accessible through the new entrance North of West Lodge Ave 

with your current key fob.  

 

If you have any concerns pertaining to this matter, please contact the office at 416-537-2364.  

 

We thank you for your anticipated co-operation regarding this matter.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Bina Sookhai  

Senior Community Manager  

103 & 105 Westlodge 

 

*If you had reached out about a special request for a specific spot#, level, location, all cars registered 

to the lease to be next to each other, etc., then please send us an email at westlodge@timbercreek.com 

with ”Parking Request” in the subject line, and in the email ensure you include your name, suite#, and 

specific request. We will do our best to accommodate your request.    
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